
 

 
 

BRIGHTVIEW PREPARATORY ACADEMY GOVERNING BOARD MEETING 
 

1084 West 23rd Street; Hialeah, Fl 33010 
 

Greetings,  
 
Below is the Brightview Preparatory Academy Board Meeting Notice. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact joevila@educatiomanagement.com 
 
 

BRIGHTVIEW PREPARATORY ACADEMY  
 

NOTICE OF EMERGENCY GOVERNING BOARD MEETING  
 

JULY 31, 2023 
 

3:30PM 
 
 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7973517150?pwd=MXdtMTRtNi9LQU5iOHVxWWZ
NbGFvQT09 
 
 
 
ANY PERSON WHO DECIDES TO APPEAL ANY DECISION MADE BY THE BOARD WITH RESPECT TO ANY 
MATTER CONSIDERED AT THIS MEETING WILL NEED A RECORD OF THE PROCEEDING, AND THAT, FOR 
SUCH PURPOSE, MAY NEED TO ENSURE THAT A VERBATIM RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS IS MADE, 
WHICH RECORD INCLUDES THE TESTIMONY AND EVIDENCE WHICH THE APPEAL IS TO BE BASED. 
PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES REQUIRING ACCOMMODATIONS IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE SHOULD 
CONTACT JOSEPH VILA (305) 484- 7716 IN ADVANCE OF THE MEETING TO REQUEST SUCH 
ACCOMODATIONS.  

mailto:joevila@educatiomanagement.com

